
                                                                                     
BOARD OF HEALTH 

Minutes of Meeting of March 12, 2013 
Board members Carol Bradford,  Linda Huet-Clayton, Robert C. Leupold, Health 

Director and Michele Korman, Health Coordinator were present in the DPW conference 
room at 7:35pm.and the meeting commenced at 8:00p.m 

1. Minutes of Meeting of February 12, 2013 were held for approval by Chairman 
McNamara 

2. Invoices were approved 
3. Correspondence was reviewed and included the following: 

(a) Memo:  Panel urges pharmacy tobacco sales ban, Boston Globe, 3/22/12 
(b) NStar Electric memo:  Selective application of herbicides along power lines and 

natural gas-rights-of-way through your municipality:  2/15/12 
(c) East Middlesex Mosquito Control memo:  East Middlesex Mosquito Control 

Commission meeting announcement:  2/22/12 
(d) Selectman memo:  Public Hearing:  Alcohol and Entertainment Licenses:  29 

Hudson Road, Sudbury:  2/25/12 
(e) DPH memo:  Reporting LTBI and TB events in MAVEN:  3/4/12 
(f) Pickwick Development Corp. memo:  40 Tall Pine Drive Name and Farming 

Disclosure:  2/11/12 
(g) DPH memo:  2013 New England TB Heroes award ceremony:  2/15/12 
(h) Zoning Board of Appeals memo:  Notice of Public Hearing:  225 Water Row/ 

non-retail smoked fish business.  Continue Public Hearing:  9 & 22 Old County 
Road/Sudbury:  3/4/12 

(i) DEP memo:  Sudbury Sand Hill Landfill, 20 BPR, Sudbury:  2/25/12 
(j) Dept. of Public Works memo:  February 2013 Inspection Report:  Sand Hill 

Sanitary Landfill, 20 BPR, Sudbury:  2/28/12 
(k) Dept. of Public Works memo:  Ground water results from monitoring wells 

located along perimeter of landfill/ 20 BPR, Sudbury:  3/6/13 
(l)  Quincy Health Dept. memo:  Skin Course for Body Artists- 2013 Schedule 
(m) Quincy Health Dept. memo: Certified Food Safety Manager Courses schedule 
(n) The Beacon newsletter:  March 2013 

 
Animal Regulations: 
•  Board members present, Carol Bradford and Linda Huet-Clayton signed new 

Rules and Regulations for Stables and Keeping Animals in the Town of 
Sudbury 

• Regulations to be forwarded to the Town Clerk’s office for processing  
•  
MRC: 
•  There was no meeting of the MRC on March 13, 2013 
•  
Miscellaneous Business: 
•  RCL, Health Director, discussed proposal for banning tobacco products in local 

pharmacies  
Mtng. Adjourned:  8:20pm Respectfully submitted:  Michele Korman, H.C. 



 
  


